                              MOUNTAIN OAKS HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION (MOHA)
                                                        Board of Directors Meeting

                                                               October 18, 2011

1. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 PM. Members in attendance were Ron Monesmith, Vince Dessandro, Dave Parks, Teresa Farris and Steve Carmichall.

2. One MOHA homeowner has not paid – Ron will discuss with them.
3. Bank signatures are still needed for HOA Certificate of Deposit.

4. Dec 7, 6, 8 are the preferred dates for the Annual Meeting; Ron will contact the Fire Department for the room. Teresa sent the 2010 presentation and cover letter to Board members for review.  The letter to homeowners must be mailed November 4.  Ron will draft the letter for email review.
5. Teresa will update the homeowner database and highlight rental properties that can be identified.
6. Dave asked if we are to receive an October Switzer invoice; Vince will check.
7. Discussed turn-of and reactivation of sprinkler system for the least cost. System has been turned off in October. Vince will obtain costs from the City to turn off and on the sprinklers (which may save MOHA money).
8. Walk around of mailboxes was accomplished by Ron and 6 mailboxes need final completion before payment to Switzer can be made.  Vince will discuss with Switzer and advise MOHA will re-inspect when the work is completed and provide payment.
9. The following issues/complaints were reviewed by the Board:

· 5032 Broadmoor Buffs: Ron has sent a letter to the homeowner regarding replacing the lawn and its required upkeep in the future. The homeowner/Ron are trading calls.  
· 5115 Broadmoor Bluffs: Ron has sent a letter to the homeowners regarding the maintenance of their yard; both the backyard lawn and the natural area need upkeep, mowing and weed whacking. The lawn has been mowed.  Closed item.
· 5087 Broadmoor Bluffs has a school bus parked on their property and a homeowner has requested the Board to investigate.
10:  A potential MOHA/Renter Agreement was reviewed which requires MOHA homeowner to review covenants with their renter and sign and send to the Board.  Ron will investigate legal review.
The meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM. The next meeting is scheduled for Tues, 11-29 Teresa.
